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This year New York State will introduce a new voting system in which voters will mark their

choices on a paper ballot using a pen or ballot marking device, and will insert their marked

ballot into a scanner. To ensure that voters have an opportunity to learn how to vote using a

paper ballot, the Board of Elections in the City of New York will be holding demonstrations

to teach voters the new voting system. Below you can find the dates & locations of

demonstrations given in the 26th District, or to find out more information please visit:

http://www.votethenewwayny.com/en/default.aspx

Date: 29 Aug, 2010

Time: 10:00 AM to 6:00 PM

Organization: Big Apple Performing Arts

Location: Broadway, 47th to 57th Street, New York, NY 10036, Space #17 between 56th and

57th St.

 

Date: 31 Aug, 2010

https://www.nysenate.gov/issues/elections
https://www.nysenate.gov/issues/voter-registration
https://www.nysenate.gov/issues/voter-protection
https://www.nysenate.gov/issues/primaries
https://www.nysenate.gov/issues/general
http://www.votethenewwayny.com/en/default.aspx


Time: 1:15 PM

Organization: The Carter Burden Luncheon Club and Senior Program

Location: 351 East 74th street (between 1st and 2nd) New York, NY 10021

 


